Dear editor:
With Congress on its annual summer break, I would like to invite Senators xxx and xxx and Representative xxx to visit my pharmacy to get a first-hand look at the services I offer and to learn more about the pressing issues facing independent community pharmacies and the patients we serve. 
As such, I urge our legislators to support efforts to bring greater clarity to how pharmacies are reimbursed for generic medications.  I urge them to voice support for proposals that would require disclosure of cryptic fees at the point of sale and to support legislation such as H.R. 244, the MAC Transparency Act, to provide some transparency into how generic reimbursements are calculated by pharmacy benefit managers (PBMs) and ensuring they keep pace with market conditions.  I also ask that they promote competition in Medicare Part D by supporting the Ensuring Seniors Access to Local Pharmacies Act (H.R. 793/S 1190) which would allow any willing pharmacy to offer preferred cost sharing to beneficiaries. Finally, I ask elected officials to adopt H.R. 592/S. 314 to further recognize pharmacists as health care providers. 
Addressing these issues will bring greater transparency to the prescription drug marketplace and increase patient access to pharmacies and healthcare services. 
